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Oct. 31 – Nov. 2    SkillsUSA Fall Leadership 

        Conference at Seven Springs 

November 5   Open House Night 

November 12   No School – Veterans Day 

November 22-26  No School – Thanksgiving Break 

Stunning New Courtyard Addition 
 Visitors to our school will be surprised to see a new courtyard in 
front of the building that was planned and developed by our Horticulture 
program students and instructor Ms. Huth. 

 
 
The Lampus Company, of Springdale, PA, has donated materials, (including 
pavers and interlocking blocks), as well as time to provide training and assist 
with installation.  Lampus employee Ken Lehnhardt, (a former CWCTC 
Masonry student), provided training to help students earn industry 
certification.  In preparation for the project, former student Bud Trump, (of 
Trump Landscaping), donated his time and equipment to get the area level.  
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Programs of Study Offered 
Automotive Collision Technology 
Automotive Technology 
Carpentry 
Commercial & Advertising Art 
Computer & Information Science 
Construction Trades Technology 
Cosmetology 
Culinary Arts 
Electrical Occupations Technology 
Graphic Design Communications 
Health Occupations Technology 
Heating & Air Conditioning 
Horticulture 
Logistics & Warehouse Management 
Machine Trades Technology 
Masonry 
Painting, Restoration & Design  
Plumbing 
Powerline  
Protective Services  
Robotics Engineering 
Sports Therapy & Exercise Science 
Welding 

by:  Ms. Beth Butala  
                                     Mr. Jay Elder 

                                       Mr. Lon Hayes                                             



Paint the Plow 2018 
Students from Commercial & Advertising Art; Painting, Restoration & Design; and Automotive Collision teamed up to 
prepare and recently completed work on this year's submission for PA DOT's Paint the Plow Contest.  The winning design 
was created by Caitlin Boice of Hempfield. *511 PA is an announcement system for all PA DOT and PA Turnpike 
advisories.  The plow was picked up on October 25th and will be housed at the Youngwood garage.  We certainly hope 
that it is not put into service anytime soon, but when it does, it will be beautiful! 

   
 

 

Women in Manufacturing Day 
On Friday, October 19th, Mrs. Crist and Mrs. Richards accompanied 15 students to Westmoreland College’s Advanced 
Technology Center for the Annual Women in Manufacturing Day. Students participated in a panel discussion and then 
spent time visiting three of 10 different stations before being provided with lunch. This is the fifth straight year we’ve 
sent young ladies from CWCTC to attend this awesome event that highlights and promotes non-traditional careers. 

        

 

 
The Central Westmoreland Career and Technology Center does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability or 

age in its programs or activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. 

Inquiries may be directed to the Administrative Director, Title IX Coordinator, or the Section 504 Coordinator at 240 Arona Road, New Stanton, 
PA 15672, belwood@cwctc.org or 724.925.3532 X1306. 
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